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Dear Mr Waite, 
 
RE: Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act in 
respect of expenses of the Chief Executive, or the head of the agency if 
known by another title, for the last two years. 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request submitted via email to Criminal 
Justice Inspection Northern Ireland on 29 April 2008 in accordance with Section 8 of 
the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Our understanding of the information requested is as follows: 

• the expenses of the Chief Executive or the head of the agency if known by 
another title for the last two years broken down into to travel, 
accommodation, subsistence, entertainment and other specified expenses; 

• copies of the statements of a credit card in the name of the person holding 
the same post linked to the organisation for the past two years; and 

• the names and job titles of those people entertained by the person holding 
this post (for the past two years). 

 
In answer to your request for information, I can inform you that information relating 
to the above request is being released and details are attached to this letter. 
 



Please note that all information provided in response to your request relates to the 
position of Chief Inspector of Criminal Justice, as the head of Criminal Justice 
Inspection Northern Ireland, rather than the Chief Executive.   
 
All material disclosed relates to the last two financial years 2007-8 and 2008-09 
respectively as discussed and agreed with you by phone by a member of CJI’s staff on 
8 May 2009.   
 
Please note we have redacted the credit card number, company number, bank 
reference number and signature of the authorising officer involved from the bank 
statements supplied in order to protect the integrity of our financial information.  
Where no expenditure was incurred in relation to the credit card involved in this 
request for information, statements have not been provided. 
 
I hope this response satisfies your request. 
 
Should the information contained in this letter not satisfy your request for 
information, you should contact in the first instance CJI’s Freedom of Information 
Officer.  Their address is Freedom of Information Officer, Criminal Justice Inspection 
Northern Ireland, 6th Floor, 14 Great Victoria Street, Belfast, BT2 7BA or email 
info@cjini.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Brendan McGuigan 
Chief Executive  
Criminal Justice Inspection Northern Ireland 
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